GRAFTON
SCHOOL
DISTRICT

On Apiril 4, 2017, residents in the Grafton School District community
will have the opportunity to vote on a referendum question
regarding facilities improvements throughout the district.
Community members are invited to join Superintendent Jeff Nelson
and members of the Board of Education at the following
presentations to learn more about the facility needs in the district
and the proposed building solutions that will be presented to voters.




